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LIA entry deadline extended to 15 July

The London International Awards have extended the entry deadline to 15 July 2015, so there is still time to enter newly
released work, for Entrants that have already completed the entry process.

All companies and/or individuals involved in the creative process are eligible to enter. Entries submitted must be broadcast,
published or released in a commercial environment with client approval between 1 July 2014 and 31 July 2015.

For more information and how to enter, go to www.liaawards.com/
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